# PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION STAFF REPORT

Agenda Date: Dec 13, 2012

**Subject:** Resurfacing Tennis Courts at Memorial Park.

**Report By:** Penelope Leach, Assistant City Manager/Community Services

Director

### STAFF RECOMMENDATION

That the Commission recommend to Council that the four tennis courts at Memorial Park be resurfaced.

# **BACKGROUND**

The tennis courts at Memorial Park are heavily used by residents, the Albany High School Physical Education classes, local leagues, and the Albany High School men's and women's tennis teams. A petition requesting that the tennis courts be resurfaced was presented to staff with more than 50 signatures from those who frequently use the courts.

#### **DISCUSSION**

For some time the courts have been deteriorating making the surface uneven and will ultimately become unsafe. Given that the courts are so heavily used and the cost will increase over time if the courts are not resurfaced, staff is recommending resurfacing the courts in early 2013.

## **FINANCIAL IMPACT**

The cost of resurfacing the four tennis courts at Memorial Park will not exceed \$24,000 Funds are available in the Recreation Facility Replacement and Repair Reserve.